
Implicit trust
Dave and Myra both have jobs which take them away from home 
for long hours of each day and long distances. “We have often had 
to leave the children at school from 8am until 5pm so we need to 
know that they are happy and well cared-for,” says Dave. “What it 
comes down to is being able to trust the people who are looking 
after your children during the day one hundred per cent, and at 
King’s Hedges we know we can.”

No holding back
Although both Joshua and Alexander were somewhat reticent 
at first, they have now integrated very well both socially and 
academically. “They both read superbly and their slow start hasn’t 
held them back at all. Although it was daunting for us to send them 
to nursery after a fairly sheltered early life, it was unquestionably 
the right decision to send them to King’s Hedges.”

Dave and Myra Kennington live in Cambridge with their sons Joshua, nine 
and Alexander, five.

Leaving children with strangers for the 
first time is a daunting prospect, but Dave 
has discovered friends amongst strangers 
at King’s Hedges Educational Federation

Excellence achieved through care, creativity and challenge

King’s Hedges Educational Federation 
Northfield Avenue 
Cambridge 
CB4 2HU

Telephone: 01223 518330 
Fax: 01223 506014 
Web: www.kingshedgesprimary.org.uk 
Email: office@kingshedges.cambs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Angel

If you are interested in enrolling or, would like to look around, please feel free to call us on 01223 518330 and arrange an appointment.


